
NOTICE 

 

Students are here by informed that the college will organise a Picture (hand drawing or 

photographs)/Model presentation competition on Corona Virus (COVID-19) to develop 

awareness among the community regarding Corona Virus. Therefore interested students are 

advised to prepare their materials for the above stated competition. Competition will be held 

immediately after reopen the college (after complete withdrawn of lockdown to combat 

Corona Virus by the State & Central Government). 

You are also advised to follow the college & Burdwan University website for different 

Notices and Information’s time to time. Teachers are requested to help & guide the students  

regarding afore mentioned subject if they required. 

· Stay at home 

· Maintain social distancing.  

· Wash your hands properly (minimum 20 Seconds) with soap. 

· Do regular physical exercise. 

· Take nutritious diet & fruits. 

· Drink warm lemon water adequately & frequently. 

· Do dancing & listen music to release mental stress. 

· Help elders in household work. 

With best wishes 

Principal  

GPECW, Chinsurah, Hooghly 


